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Taking Care of the People Who Take Care of the Workplace

 

April 5, 2010 
Any Company.
123 Main St 

Worcester, MA 02081
(508) 523-1212
RE: Plant tour request

Dear Mr. Jones
The Association for Facilities Engineering, (AFE) is a national professional organization that provides the opportunity to exchange information on facility services, training, certification, new technologies, and problem solving.  One of our many benefits is offering tours for the local Chapters to learn about different processes, plant or facilities engineering improvements, etc.
The AFE Chapter #74 of Worcester county-Central Massachusetts would like to formally request a tour of your facility. Any Company would get featured in our newsletter, and you could develop some useful networking contacts in the facilities engineering field. It also promotes community outreach for your company as you are offering a valuable learning opportunity to the engineering community. Please see attached newsletter for more info on our local AFE chapter.
Please let me know if you have any interest in offering a tour for 2010/2011. A typical tour last 45 minutes and reviews plant processes, facilities engineering issues, challenges and improvements in the plant. Tours are held the third Thursday of the month at 5:30 PM. Currently we have openings for October and November 2010 and all of 2011. 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely,
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   Donald J. Gillis
AFE Chapter #74 Newsletter Editor
617-658-7706 email: gillis@bbri.org
AFE Chapter #74 Worcester Area- Central MA 

P.O. Box 3431 - Worcester, Massachusetts 01613
www.afe.org/chapter74

